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Office of Special Student Populations
Special Education
End of Year reports coming due between June 1 and July 31 include the IDEA budget, reporting on Indicators 11, 12 and 13, Personnel Data, Safe Schools and Exit Data.
Early Childhood Services
Screenings for the 2023-2024 school year in August are set for the 16th, 17th, and 18th.  Announcements will go out on social media beginning in July. 
Tigers CUBS monthly book program currently sends 100 books a month home to infants and toddlers in our district. These mailings will continue over the summer months. 
Hear our ROAR for weekly book distribution will continue next school year with all preschool students taking home one book each week to build their home libraries.
Grants
KyCL grant is entering into year 2.  All teachers have successfully completed required professional learning through the grant.  2023-2024 professional learning will begin on August 2nd and 3rd  
[bookmark: _Int_7pmCwUsx]GEERS grants support the salary of the Mental Health Specialists in each building as well as family engagement opportunities and training on Mental Health First Aid for teachers and staff. 
MAF grant was successfully implemented during the 2022-2023 school year with a Math Coach at GES providing support to all intermediate teachers.  The Math Coach has received a total of 82.5 hours of professional learning in mathematics coaching this school year and has completed two graduate courses towards their Elementary Mathematics Specialist degree.  

FRYSC/YSC
Orders have been placed to replenish supplies for the 2023-2024 school year.  Additional FRYSC funds will be used to offer free family engagement opportunities for Bellevue families and students, including roller skating, bowling, RED’s game, and movie night.

